JAMES GRIFFIN MP

Parliamentary Secretary for the Environment
Parliamentary Secretary for Veterans
Member for Manly

To whom it may concern

As the Member for Manly T am writing to express my strong support for the development
application for alterations and additions to an existing community facility and use of the
premises as a child care centre at 25 Lawrence Street Freshwater. Iunderstand the Hall is being
renovated in order to properly accommodate Harbord Kindergarten within the premises.

The Harbord Kindergarten and the Freshwater Girl Guides Hall both provide a wonderful
service to the community in the electorate of Manly.

The redevelopment of the Hall so that the Kindergarten can be accommodated would provide
positive benefits to families living in Freshwater. As such, I wholeheartedly support the

application for the kindergarten to be able to be located within the Girl Guides Hall.

Yours sincerely

James Griffin MP
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16 DEC 2020
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